
WELCOME TO ST LUKE’S 

 PLEASE READ THIS BEFORE ENTRY 

If you are in a vulnerable category please consider carefully 

whether you are prepared to risk mixing with others in this w ay. 

We have undertaken a careful risk assessment before deciding to 

reopen church to the public and would ask you to please observe 

the following in order to minimise any risk of infection. 

YOUR ENTERING OF THIS CHURCH IS TAKEN AS YOUR 

AGREEMENT TO COMPLY WITH THIS GUIDANCE 

ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT FOR HEALTH AND 

SOCIAL CARE. 

 The wearing of face masks is advisable. 

 Please use the hand sanitiser gel located just inside the doors 

upon entry and exit. 

 Please maintain the recommended social distancing from all 

except those from your own household. 

 Please only sit in the pews which are clearly marked. 

 In order to support the NHS Test and Trace programme, we 

are taking contact details (name and telephone number) for 

all visitors, as well as recording times of entering and leaving 

St Luke’s. 

 Please give your name and telephone number to the person 

waiting near the hand sanitiser station. 



WELCOME TO ST LUKE’S 

 We will keep your details safely and in compliance 

with GDPR legislation for 21 days before securely 

disposing of them. We will only share your details with NHS Test 

and Trace, if asked, in the event that it is needed to help stop the 

spread of coronavirus. We will not use your details for any other 

purposes or pass them on to anyone else. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING 

‘Our Parochial Church Council (PCC) met last night and decided that 

Morning Prayer weekly services will resume in church starting on 

Sunday 19th July at 10.30am. The church will not be open on 

Wednesdays for 9.30am service.  

Funerals may then be held in church on Wednesdays or Thursdays so 

there is at least 72 hours between each opening of church.  

The services on Sundays and Wednesdays will continue to be Zoomed 

to your home as usual so it is your decision if you attend church or not. 

This is especially important for people in the vulnerable groups which 

include over 70s. Singing is not allowed in church so Paul will play and 

sing hymn from home. Masks are not (yet) mandatory but advisable. 

The poster above will be displayed outside church, on facebook and on 

the website. If you have any queries please contact Bob or Sandra’.  


